
111412-pressrelease  - Covers Nov 7 thru Nov 11 

November 14 –  

SEC Attorney delays hearing for Nov 15 to December 12 10AM Socorro County Court House 

November 14 –  

Many of you are calling or emailing The SEC Reform Group to ask what to do about the postcard from the SEC. We 

advise that you ignore it and save the postage for your Christmas cards. This postcard has no meaning except as proof 

that the SEC does not mind wasting the member’s money. Add up the fee to Survey and Polling, the printing cost, the 

mailing cost for something that is covered by a New Mexico State law and New Mexico Supreme Court decision and cry 

shame to the SEC Board of Trustees, management and their lawyers.  

Sample of mailing (see website, 2012 press release to view document) 

November 7 –  

There they go again! If the SEC Board of Trustees, Management and Lawyers hired by them spent even half the time and 

money working with and for the betterment of the members who own this electric operative, we would all be better off. 

Facing a WRIT OF MANDAMUS filed by the members, the aforementioned trio is wasting co-op money on a mailing that 

is totally deceptive and irrelevant. The mailing does not address the issues in the WRIT but is a big, big, boogeyman scare 

tactic. The issues in the WRIT are to be decided by existing law in a court of law. THE SUPPLEMENTAL PETITION 2nd 

ALTERNATE WRIT OF MANDAMUS is below. As for the mailing, the thing of importance about it is the approximately 

$5000 in postage to send it. And of course all of the money (co-op money) that the lawyers are making. 


